From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 31/10/2024 6:42:12 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
31/10/2024

MRS Vivian Quinn
22 / 43 - 45 East ESP
Manly NSW 2095

RE: DA2024/1249 - 0 East Esplanade MANLY NSW 2095

The proposal is to create a venue for 700 additional people at Manly Wharf in the old IGA site,
it includes yet another pub and a microbrewery plus spaces for live entertainment and dining
with the same hours as Manly Wharf Hotel.

The issue is that we already have hundreds of people drinking in various locations around
Manly Wharf, including the Wharf Bar and the Office. There are not enough facilities to
manage the current load so how will we manage potentially 700 more in such a concentrated

space?

It appears that there are inadequate resources at Council or within NSW Police to manage
the crowds that we have at the moment. This is something that the Council should focus on
before approving any more similar venues in the same proximity that will attract even more

crowds.





